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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

Just an update, in accordance with our 2019 budget which was passed at the March general meeting, and as per the 

budget committee’s recommendation, as they realized we could not support this position long term without a dues 

increase, the President’s position will be reduced from full time to 3 days a week, effective April 15.  

Running this local is not a one man show, it takes a team, and we want to ensure that all the elected members have the 

time to represent you properly.  

In the best interest of our local, 1st Vice President Tracey O’Hara and I will be sharing the Presidents duties for the 

foreseeable future, as Tracey is leading our bargaining team among other duties.  

I will be in the office all day on Wednesdays, and Tracey will be in the office Monday-Tuesday-Thursday-Friday from 

1030 am-230 pm. Of course we are always be available via email, the office phone at 604-392-1411 or cell at 604-316-

9923. 

We look forward to continuing to represent you, our valued members. 

 

In Solidarity,  

Dale 

 


